
 

This half term we will be looking at “animal sounds” which involves making 

sounds using our vocal chords.  

PE – This half term the children will be having PE on Tuesday afternoons and will be 

looking at multi skills.  

Art – Art this half term is focusing on “map it out” where the children will be creating 

their own map, using a variety of materials and drawing techniques.   

PSHE – to start the academic year, the children will be looking at families and 

relationships. In this unit the children will look at friendships and how all families are 

different.  


